
Bulletin Announcements 
March 7, 2021 

The Sanctuary flowers today are given to the glory of God, by Evie Park, in memory of her beloved son 

Bryan Park on his birthday, today, March 7, who joined the church triumphant on February 4, 2019.   

 Easter Basket Ministry 

The Christian Education Committee is 
looking for sponsors to provide Easter 
Baskets to children in need in our 
community through Grace Medical Home, to 
celebrate Christ's resurrection and bring spring-time 
happiness to their homes.  

The Easter Baskets will include eggs 
with candy, a chocolate Easter cross, 
an Easter book, craft, stickers, etc.  CE 
is looking for sponsors for the Easter 
Baskets, the cost is $20 per basket. 

 If you would like to sponsor a basket, please email 
Erin Cook at erincook987@gmail.com. 

 Thank you for your support! 

5 Cents Per Meal Offering  (1st Sundays at Park Lake) Each month, Park Lake participates in an 
offering to support the Presbyterians' Answer to Hunger Program (PATH).  The first Sunday of 
each month, Park Lake asks members to contribute 5 cents for each meal during the 
month.  The offering on the 1st Sunday of each month on Communion Sundays,  is a reminder 

that as we have been fed at the Lord's table we are called to feed others.  Central Florida Presbytery voted 
this year to change this offering, formerly 2 cents per meal, to 5 cents per meal.  We encourage you to 
continue to send your 5 cents 
per meal offering to the 
church during this time.  

One day = 15 cents  
One week = $1.05 
One month = $4.20 

                                  2021 PATH Offering recipients: 

 The Society of St. Andrew Gleaning Network (www.endhunger.org)
 The Second Harvest Food Bank (feedhopenow.org)
 A.I.R. Guatemala (www.airguatemala.org)
 Madagascar Fruit, Vegetable, Environmental Education (FVEE mission)
 CF Presbytery Hunger Relief Program, directly supports Congregations

 in the Central Florida Presbytery which have hunger relief programs,  
 i.e. Washington Shores Presbyterian Church food pantry  (cfpresby.org) 

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 

Live Streaming on  
Park Lake Presbyterian Church 

 Facebook page,  
or plpc.org to view on YouTube.   

RSVP online at plpc.org to attend. 

  Palm Sunday Worship 
   Sunday, March 28, 10:30 am 

 (Live Stream and in-person) 

 Maundy Thursday Service 
Thursday, April 1, 7:00 pm 
 (Live Stream and in-person) 

     Easter Sunrise Service 
Sunday, April 4, 7:00 am  
(In-person on the patio) 

Easter Sunday Worship 
Sunday, April 4 
      10:30 am   

 (Live Stream and in-person) 

http://www.endhunger.org/
http://feedhopenow.org/
http://www.airguatemala.org/
https://www.presbyterianmission.org/story/fighting-climate-crisis-in-madagascar/


Hygiene items: 
Socks (especially 
women’s) 
Soap 
Diapers 
Disposable razors 
Deodorant  
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women's incontinence 
items  

Food items: 
Tuna 
Green beans 
Food with pop-tops 
Sweet peas 
Rice 
Spaghetti sauce 
Canned fruit 

FOOD DRIVE FOR WASHINGTON SHORES  
FOOD PANTRY  

The next food collection will be:  
 

Tuesday, March 9 
 and Tuesday, March 23  

11:00 am -  1:00 pm 
 

 Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive at the 

West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of Highland.    

 

Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give  
to those in need in our community. 

Items Requested by  
Washington Shores Food Pantry 

Page Turners Book Club, Thursday, March 25, 2021, March book The Night Watchman by Louise 
Erdrich.  Contact Anne Gardepe, annegard64@gmail.com, for meeting details. 

GayStraight@Park Lake’s next meeting will be Sunday, March 21st from 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm. The 
group will gather outside the FAVO area for a picnic lunch. Everyone is invited to bring their own 
lunch and portable chair. We look forward very much to meeting in person for the first time since 
February 2020!  Please contact Sue Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com or Tony Boada 
at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com.  

As a result of the water damage to 
the Education Building, the Child 
Care Center Classrooms have been 
relocated to the Church office area 
and classrooms beneath the 
sanctuary.  

 

The Child Care Center currently restricts entrance to 
teachers, staff, and children only.  
 

In order to comply with the Child Care Center's 
operating guidelines, we will also restrict entrance to 
the church offices. If you need to come to the church 
office please call first to notify us and schedule an 
appointment. 407-841-6550. Entrance to the office area 
will be restricted to the office doors on Colonial Dr.  
 

Church staff can be contacted via email, office phone, 
 407-841-6550, and personal cell phones.  

Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                        Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique Sebber Banda 
  Rev. Carlos Faquione  

mailto:sthomp0708@aol.com
mailto:luis.boadadavila@gmail.com

